2019-DA-05662-F

From: Jiron, Dan - OSEC, Washington, DC

To: Clovis, Sam - OSEC, Washington, DC; Domenech, Douglas
Subject: RE: Biological Opinion—Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:30:11 PM

Thanks we will ask the agency to contact Doug directly..., to get that tied down...

Daniel
USDA-NRE

From: Clovis, Sam - OSEC, Washington, DC

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:25 PM

To: Domenech, Douglas <douglas_domenech@ios.doi.gov>

Cc: Jiron, Dan - OSEC, Washington, DC <Dan.Jiron@osec.usda.gov>
Subject: RE: Biological Opinion--Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Doug,

Let me get my guys on this email to communicate directly with you and your folks. | am quickly
moving out of my depth.

Sam

From: Domenech, Douglas [mailto:douglas domenech@ios.doi.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:22 PM

To: Clovis, Sam - OSEC, Washington, DC <Sam.Clovis@osec.usda.gov>
Subject: Re: Biological Opinion--Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Sure. I was not aware
9

Doug

Doug Domenech
Senior Advisor
US Department of the Interior

On Mon, Mar 13, 2017 at 1:02 PM, Clovis, Sam - OSEC, Washington, DC
<Sam.Clovis@osec. usda.gov> wrote:
Doug,

Hope this finds you well and doing well.




